

From The Direct Communications Unit

18 August 2016

Mr Pierre Deligniere
Brittany Scotland Association
72 bis rue de la Province
29000 Quimper
France

Dear Mr Deligniere

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your recent letter.

The Prime Minister has created the Department for Exiting the European Union, under the direction of the Rt Hon David Davis MP, which is responsible for overseeing the UK's negotiations to leave the European Union.

As the matters you raise fall within the remit of that Department, I have passed a copy of your letter to them so that they are aware of your approach to the Prime Minister.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer